
Kentucky Public Service Commission 26 December 2016

I'm a farm and home owner and 1have 3 separate bills, one for my primary home, one for my barn and
one for my small farm house located on small farm that is not my primary residence. The two monthly
bills I receive for my barn and small farm house are normally $12-20. Per month. Per what Ican see
from Nolin's proposed increase, it willdouble my bill for those two premises. Idon't believe that is fair
vyhen my electrical use will not increase, but my bill will double. I ask that you please consider what that
does to a small farm owner with a barn and/or a small house getting billed and we don't use much
electric only to run our well or refrigerator and we heat with wood or other source of energy. Thank
you very much for your time.

Kenneth Muse
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